Department of Mathematics
515-236-6181

Grinnell College

Grinnell, lowa 50112

Nov, 1, 1980

Prof, BE. J. Peake
Department of Mathematics
Towa State Univergity
Ameg, IA 50011

Dear Jim:

You are of course right that it is impossible for us to wait
until mid February for a commitment at Coe., I will iInform
Hanson about that. He seems confused about whether he really
wants us to meet with the IAS or not. I read all kinds of
mixed signals in his letter.

At the very least, we should immediately explore the possibilities
of alternate locations, preferably in Cedar Rapids. I would
much appreciate it if you or A, M. would make the contactg,

Sincerely,

Arnold Adelberg




